
GGDC, Kaliganj 

URGENT NOTICE 

07.01.2019 

 

All students of the college are hereby informed that they must be present on the college on 

8
th

 January, 2019 (Tuesday) to receive the cards sent to each of them by the Honorable 

Chief Minister of West Bengal.  This must be given topmost priority. 

 

Officer-in-Charge 

GGDC, Kaliganj 

 


